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News from the Kinder-Garden!   
 

What’s new in Ms. Deming’s Kindergarten? 

 
 Upcoming Events: 

Jan. 10th: Award Assembly, 2:30 
Jan. 20th: No School 
 

 

Welcome back: I hope everyone 
had a wonderful holiday break 
and that you were able to spend 
some quality family time together. 
  
Dolch Words: We are going to 
start doing regular assessments 
on Dolch words.  Generally, we 
will assess the kids once a week 
on their list.  They must pass the 
list two weeks in a row before 
they move on to the next list.  In 
order to pass a list, they need to 
know 43/45 of the words without 
sounding out. Once they pass a 
list I will send the next one home. 
If you need a new list let me 
know.   
I am looking for a parent 
volunteer who would be willing to 
commit to an hour a week of 
volunteer time to help with Dolch 
word assessments. If you might 
be able to help with that please 
email me.  
 
 
Baggy Books: Baggy Books will 
be starting next week. These are 
small readers that are leveled to 
each child’s reading ability. Be on 
the lookout for these next week as 
they will be daily homework for 
your child.  
 
 

Specials Schedule: 
Monday: Art 
Tuesday: P.E./Music 
Wednesday: Technology 
Thursday: P.E./Music  
Friday: none 
 

What we are studying: 
 
Language Arts:  Our new 
phonogram this week is gu. We 
know 55 phonograms now. Please 
practice phonograms several 
times a week. 
 
Math: writing money amounts, 
paying with dimes and pennies, 
dividing a square in half, 
subtracting 2, ordinal position to 
26th, graphing  
 
Social Studies: Presidents of 
Mount Rushmore   
 
Books we will read: 
If I Ran for President 
 
Who Carved the Mountain? 
 
 Contact Information: 
Please feel free to contact me with 
any questions or concerns that 
you may have.  Email is the best 
way to get a hold of me.  
Email me at:  
deming_molly@asdk12.org 
Or messages may be left at the 
school office at:  742-3025 


